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SUPPORT FOR INCREASE OF PDC PENALTIES - RDS-6392.2

jmzeider@aol. com reported via email
(Fri, 13 Jun 2025 at 10:35 AM)

To:"pdc@pdc.wa.gov" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov>

Good morning!

| urge the PDC to increase the penalties for violations of chapter 42.17A RCW or Title 390 WAC.
Penalties have not been revised since 2019.

| hope that the PDC will be better able to enforce the law if if can levy higher penalties.

Thank you for considering my comments.

Judy Zeider

PO Box 261

Battle Ground
WA 98604-0261



